Saint Joseph Parish Council meeting minutes —Tuesday, March 6, 2018
Meeting was called to order by Patti at 7:05 pm
Present: Patti Behrens, Mary Barrett, Gina Petry, Sue Tronnes, Jamey Siegert, Brian Timmerman, Doug Kotecki, Jason Oswald, & Father Dave
 Absent: Marge Hollenberger, John Sherrer, Ron Steponkus
Minutes of the December 5th and February 6th meetings were available.  Sue motioned to accept both monthly minutes and this was seconded by Doug.  Motion was accepted by all. 
We welcomed our new parish administrator, Theresa Slein, to our meeting. 
There was a report from the Finance Committee.  Jason is working with Theresa on the bookkeeping and getting set up with our new financial system.  He is still working out the system for getting monthly reports.  Father has set up an account at the Bank of Edgerton; Jason and Doug need to get there to put their signatures on the account.
The building and grounds were discussed.  Brian reported that the Building and Grounds Committee is working on getting 3 quotes for our new floor scrubber.  Building and Grounds are also working on getting numbers for the new floor, painting and other updates they would like to see completed.  They will be giving those numbers to Brian at their next meeting.  Much discussion was had among council members about fundraising.  Doug made a motion to set a goal of $30,000 for the new floor.  Seconded by Patti and approved by all.  Jamey suggested seeing if we can get parishioners to match or have the parish match a set donation amount.  Sue commented she knows someone who would be willing to paint a mural on a wall downstairs.  A fundraising subcommittee has been formed with Patti, Brian, Sue, Jamey, and Jason, with Doug and Gina being the co-chair coordinators to lead our fundraising team.
The Fellowship Committee reported a great success with their Songs, Sweets and Spirits event and are trying to come up with new events like this one for the upcoming year.  They continue to have great success with SCRIP. 
Father Dave’s report: Fr. Dave reported that the night with Doug Brummel was a great success.  The cost was split between St. Mary’s and St. Joseph’s.  On March 18 at 2:00pm, parishioners from St. Ann’s in Stoughton will perform the Living Last Supper at St. Joseph’s. 
Doug made the comment that it would be good for Theresa to introduce herself with a little paragraph in the bulletin, just to give everyone an idea of the things she will be doing.  She will work with Father to come up with an insert.
Jason suggested that the parish council and parish staff each host a Donut Sunday.  Parish Council will be hosting Donut Sunday on April 15th.  Please try to be there.  This will give parish members an opportunity to ask questions on any topic.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Father suggested the possibility of the parish councils at St. Mary’s and St. Joseph’s having a summer outing together to get to know each other.
Father concluded the meeting with a prayer.  The next Pastoral Council meeting will be April 3rd. 
Gina made the motion to adjourn and seconded by Mary.  Meeting closed at 7:55 pm.


